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11/01/2022 
 
Re: GLBA Compliance Privacy Rule (16 CFR 313) and Annual Notice 
 
The FTC has officially stated that any college or university that complies with the Federal Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) (20 U.S.C. § 1232g) and that is also a financial institution subject to the 
requirements of GLBA shall be deemed to be in compliance with GLBA’s privacy rules if it is in compliance 
with FERPA. 
 
Regis University is compliant with FERPA and the Office of Records and Registration maintains 
and publishes the FERPA policy information at https://www.regis.edu/policies/ferpa.  
 
The Office of Financial Aid sends an annual email to all students, staff, and faculty that includes 
notice of the availability of the FERPA policy, along with other pertinent information available for 
review. See below for a copy of the notice. 
 

 
 


